
Minutes from CAEAS Meeting of April 4, 2016 

Attendees: Professors Elin Waring, Linda Scheetz, Sheila Blachman, Liliana Calvet, Thomas 

O’Hanlon, Penny Prince 

Discussion centered around two topics:                                                                                                                                 

1)the eligibility of transfer students to receive departmental honors based on a specific number 

of credits in the major taken at Lehman vs. residency requirements;                                                                                

2)continued discussion about the Sociology Department proposal regarding a final exam or an 

alternative assessment given at the end of a semester, with the provision that the final session 

be used for either one or the other or instructional time.                                                                                                    

We will continue to discuss both these issues in future meetings tbd. 

Respectfully submitted, Penny Prince 4.4.16  


